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Lee’s Crossing 
Monthly Newsletter                        February 2011  
 

LEE’S CROSSING SOCIAL COMMITTEE PRESENTS 
 

 
 

SUPER BOWL SUNDAY PARTY 
February 6, 2011 

 
Join the neighborhood in celebration at 5:00 (one hour before kick-off) 

to cheer your favorite team to victory. 
 

 
 

Bring your crock pot filled with something warm to share 
or a favorite appetizer, dessert, etc. 

 

 
 

Beer, wine and mixers provided (BYOB if desired) 
 

HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE 
Questions? Contact Terry Ryan – 770-499-7863 
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COWBOYS AND COWGIRLS WESTERN NIGHTCOWBOYS AND COWGIRLS WESTERN NIGHTCOWBOYS AND COWGIRLS WESTERN NIGHTCOWBOYS AND COWGIRLS WESTERN NIGHT    

 

• Saturday, March 26th 

 

• Lees Crossing Clubhouse Saloon 

 

• 7pm western dinner – 

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED for RESERVATIONS REQUIRED for RESERVATIONS REQUIRED for RESERVATIONS REQUIRED for 

dinnerdinnerdinnerdinner 

 

• LIVE BAND playing a wide variety 

of music starting at 8pm 

 

• Dress in western or redneck attire 

 

• ADULTS only – book your 

babysitters now 

 

• More information in next month’s 

newsletter 

 

• Make your reservation by 

contacting Shellie Evans at 404-

405-5852 or 

SC4Evans@gmail.com 

      ***There will be an additional charge for dinner for 

non-residents 



3 

Around the Neighborhood 
 

TROOP 144 will be SCOUTING FOR FOOD in Lee’s Crossing 
 
The scouts will leave donation bags at your door on February 12th or 13th.  So when Valentine’s 
Day rolls around this year, please consider showing your love to those in need in our community 
by donating food.  We will be picking up any generous donations you may have on Saturday, 
February 19th.  Please just leave your bag on the front porch by 9 AM.    All food items will be 
donated to Storehouse Ministries, a local food bank.  They are very low on pasta, mac ‘n cheese, 
flour, and baking/muffin mixes.  Food collection will continue throughout February, so if you 
miss the Feb. 19th pick-up you can still drop off your donation at 1080 Chestnut Hill Circle and 
place it in the collection box that will be on the front porch.  If you have any questions, feel free 
to call Diane Edwards at 770-575-0445. 
 

 
The Leesure Ladies of Lee's Crossing want you! 

  

We are a social group of active empty-nesters / stay-at-home, mostly retired women who enjoy 
getting together, meeting new people, and taking field trips to local sights and restaurants.  If you 
are interested in learning more about the club, plan to attend our annual lunch and business 
meeting at the clubhouse.  For more details or questions, please contact our president, Judy 
Greene, at 770-792-8734 or jgreene199@comcast.net.  
 

 
Lee’s Crossing Clubhouse Update 

 
We are pleased to have Tricia Wilson, a 12 year resident of Lee’s Crossing, as our new 
Clubhouse Manager.  She will be overseeing clubhouse rentals and general upkeep. The demand 
for use of our Clubhouse has shown it to be very popular. So get your event on the calendar 
early.  In an effort to keep our Clubhouse clean and in the best condition, the rental deposit will 
be increasing to $250, effective February 1st.  If you return the clubhouse after rental in its best 
condition, the entire deposit will be returned. 
 

 

 
 

Clubhouse Rentals 
If you have any questions or need to book the clubhouse, please call or e-mail Tricia Wilson at 
770-428-8144 or triciaww@mindspring.com. 
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Neighborhood Notaries 
  

Greg Amaden   Lee’s Trace   770-429-9264 

Brenda Fairbanks  Trailwood Lane  678-290-4810 

Angela G. Ford  Lee’s Trace   678-234-7430 

David Hardy   Harrowgrove Court                770-427-6319 

Carolyn Richardson  Cedar Branch Court  770-427-9900 

Cecilia E. White  Trailwood Lane  678-797-6209 
  
If you are a Notary and are willing to help out your neighbors, please send your name and phone 
number to leescrossing@comcast.net.   

 
 

  
Classifieds 

 
CLASSIFIED SUBMISSIONS:  When submitting a classified ad, please use the format being 
used for the ads listed below.  Pictures will not be printed. Please make sure to include contact 
information and state how long you wish the article to run.  All submissions will run ONE 
MONTH unless otherwise requested.  
 
Piano for Sale 
Piano (Spinet for Sale) with bench $300.  Call Lee Schoonover at 770-422-8774    
 
Patrick’s Lawn Service 
You’ll love our high quality service and our great prices.  We’re scheduling lawn service for the 
rest of this year.  We’ve been residents of Lee’s Crossing for 22 years.  Call Patrick Donovan at 
770-424-7997.  “And whatsoever ye do, do it heartily, as to the Lord.”  Colossians 3:23.  
References available!!  WE’RE HAPPY WHEN YOU’RE HAPPY!!! 
 
Furniture for Sale 
Antique oak chest and dresser with large oval mirror, $150 each (a great buy).  Boy’s chest with 
drawer knobs like baseballs, $150.  Call 770-317-0445. 
 
Childcare Available 
I am 19 years old and have experience with infants and children of all ages.  I enjoy being 
outside and active and would love to care for your children.  I live in the neighborhood and am 
available days and evenings.  Please contact Elizabeth Eckford at (cell) 678-756-0649 or (home) 
770-421-9738. 
 
Available for Yard Work and More – Get Ready for Spring! 
Anything you need – raking leaves, trimming shrubs, carrying debris to street, cleaning/painting 
of mailbox posts, moving of furniture and MORE.  No job too small.  Call Russell at 770-402-
2299.  
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Around Town 
Calendar of Events – February 

 

Day Name 

1-6, 8-13, 15-20   "The 39 Steps" at Theater in the Square  

6  
"Super Bowl 45 tailgate and viewing party" at the Earl Smith Strand 
Theatre  

12  "Celebrate Your Heritage" at Central Library  

12  
"Hearts and Dreams 2011: Puttin' On the Ritz" variety show/benefit 
for the Humane Society of Cobb County  

13  Daddy Daughter Dance at Mansour Center 

18-20, 24-27  "Leader of the Pack" presented by Atlanta Lyric Theatre  

2/20  Susan Lindsley book signing at Gone With the Wind Museum  

 
These events are from the City of Marietta calendar.  For more information on any of these 
events, go to www.mariettaga.gov, click on the city calendar and follow the link to the desired 
event. You can receive weekly updates on happenings in the city by subscribing to the Marietta 
e-news.  Go to http://www.mariettaga.gov/news/subscribe.aspx for further information and to 
sign up! 
  
 

The Polk Street Players present….. 
 
"The Curious Savage" in the Stellar Cellar at St. James’ Episcopal Church on Church Street.  
February 18-19, 25-27 and March 3-5.  Call 770-218-9669 for information and reservations.  
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Due West Treasure Chest Children’s/Teen Consignment Sale 

 

Due West United Methodist Church Family Life Center  located at 3956 Due West Road, 
Marietta, at the corner of Acworth Due West and Kennesaw Due West Roads.  Admission is 
FREE.  Sale dates are Thursday, March 10, 9:30 a.m. -7:00 p.m.; Friday, March 11, 9:30 a.m. -  
6:00 p.m.; and March 12, 8:00a.m. - 12 noon.  Many items are 1/2 price on Saturday ONLY.  We 
offer high-quality items at greatly reduced prices.  Find gently used children's, junior’s and teen's 
clothing, accessories and shoes.  We also offer FORMAL WEAR, school uniforms, baby items / 
furniture, electronics, books, CDs, DVDs, TOYS and more!  For more information, please call 
678-318-1908 or email treasurechest.duewest@yahoo.com.  

 

A.L. Burruss, Wins Marietta Reads! Reading Bowl, Jan. 21, 2011 

The A.L. Burruss Elementary Reading Bowl team placed 1st in the Marietta City Schools 6th 
Annual Elementary School Reading Bowl.  Dunleith Elementary placed 2nd. Park Street 
Elementary placed 3rd. The 1st and 2nd place teams will compete at the North Regional Bowl at 
The University of West Georgia on Feb. 5, 2011.  

Lee’s Crossing residents who are members of the A.L. Burruss team are:  Scott Baker, Gabe 
Bryant, Theresa Fenton, Madison Martin, and John Vannice.  Congratulations to the Reading 
Bowl team and good luck in the Regional Bowl! 

 

Got Kids?  

Check out West Cobb Mother’s and More  

Mothers & More is a non-profit organization dedicated to improving the lives of mothers through 
support, education, and advocacy.  

Are you a mother with older children or young children? Do  you feel the need to connect with 
other moms who work or stay at home? Mothers & More is for you!  

Learn about our playgroups for all ages, mom’s night out, cooking club, book club, hobby club 
and more at our monthly meeting on the 3rd Thursday of every month at 7:30pm (children under 
6 months allowed at meetings) at West Cobb Chiropractic 5041 Dallas Hwy # 500, Powder 
Springs (near Lost Mountain Park).  

Because Moms need playgroups too! For more info go to: www.westcobbmothersandmore.org 
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Neighborhood Business Spotlight 

 
If you would like to tell your neighbors about your business or recommend someone else’s 
business, please send us a BRIEF paragraph giving pertinent information along with contact 
information.  Submissions will printed first come – first serve each month, based on space.  Send 
your information to leescrossing@comcast.net.  Note:  Please keep descriptions to ONE 
SHORT paragraph in WORD format.  Do not send brochures, flyers or pictures as they will not 
be published. 
 
 
 
 

I Recommend…… 

 

Gordon & Beth Pfeiffer would like to recommend Brian Priest of FRAMM Enterprises for 
installing tile in your bathroom or kitchen.  He is very professional and creative, and also reliable 
and willing to answer all your questions.  He also does any plumbing work that may be needed 
with the job.  He has done work for several people in Lee's Crossing.  Call Brian at 770-826-
9604. 
 

The Ocampo family recently had their carpets cleaned by CitruSolution and was amazed by 
how good the carpets looked afterwards. The process was affordable, fast-dryng, and left 
a pleasant citrus smell afterwards. They also enjoyed the free bottle of CitruSpotter with the 
service. They recommend CitruSolution to anyone in need of carpet cleaning.  Call Rob Desoto 
at 770-861-4595.   
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To receive newsletter by e-mail:  send request to leescrossing@comcast.net. 
 
For ON-LINE EDITION, go to www.leescrossingmariettaga.com 
 
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS for the March Newsletter is February 26.  Any 

submissions after this date cannot be guaranteed inclusion. 
 
Newsletter Editor:  Angelia Trevathan   e-mail to:  trevathan.angelia@gmail.com   
Phone:  770-312-6374 
 
The LCHA Newsletter and Website are published and maintained for the benefit of Lee’s 
Crossing homeowners. The purpose of the Newsletter and the Website is to promote Lee’s 
Crossing and to provide our homeowners with information regarding Lee’s Crossing activities 
and related issues.  The homeowners have entrusted the LCHA Board of Directors with the 
obligation and right to ensure content conforms to this purpose.  As such, articles or advertising 
endorsing political positions or candidates or other subject matter the Board deems to be 
divisive, offensive or inappropriate in nature will not be published or posted.  All appropriate 
content is welcomed and encouraged as a means of furthering awareness and communication 
within our neighborhood. 
 
 
Mailbox Repair:  If you need a new post call Bob Schoonover at 770-422-8774. Contact Cindi 
Filer at 404-518-5809 for mailbox post paint. 
 
 
Clubhouse Rental:  Call Tricia Wilson at 770-428-8144 or e-mail triciaww@mindspring.com 
 
Neighborhood Directories:  Soft copies of the Neighborhood Directory are available in PDF 
format.  Send request to leescrossing@comcast.net 
 
 
Board Members  
 
Jim Martin, President      770-420-3484   Walt Walker           770-428-4755   
1139 Chestnut Hill Circle     1060 Foreststone Way    
  
Steve Young, Secretary 770-423-0905   Erroll Eckford, ACC Chair      770-421-9738 
380 Baskin Drive      656 Trailwood Lane  
     
Kevin Brown, Director – Social Activities   Angela Ford, Treasurer        678-234-7430 
770-218-5965      521 Lee’s Trace 
1205 Fielding Court 
 
Brad Herr, Director – At Large  770-499-9354  Covenant Enforcement 
603 Briarmeade Drive     David Waldrep 
       770-514-0821     

David_Waldrep@bellsouth.net 
        

Board Email: leescrossing@comcast.net  
 


